GEORGE BUSH

October 18, 1994



Dear Bob,

I am writing to you regarding an appointment that you are entitled to make to the Commission on the Roles and Capabilities of the U.S. Intelligence Community. It occurs to me that you may already have made the one appointment that you are entitled to, but if that is not the case, I would like to strongly recommend David Dewhurst of Houston, Texas.

David, as you will see from the enclosed letter and resume, knows the CIA from the inside. He is now a successful businessman.

You will note that his political credentials are substantial and in good order.

David Dewhurst is a very successful businessman. He is the kind of person who knows that we must have a strong intelligence community. He definitely is not one who wants to see the CIA and other components of the Community ripped asunder.

Barbara and I continue to be very proud of the work you did and are doing as the lead voice of the "loyal opposition." As for us, we are working for a lot of candidates, with the main emphasis being on two special (to us) Governor races. I am sorry I was not able to cram in a visit to Kansas, though I gather from today's polling information that Graves is doing very well.

Warm regards,

The Honorable Robert Dole Senate Minority Leader Capitol, Room S-230

Washington, D.C. 20510